HB1168 - In Opposition as it currently stands.

Finance and Taxation Committee Members

My name in Connie Samuelson, I am writing in opposition to HB1168.

I along with many ND residents have become increasingly disappointed and frustrated with the
69" NDLSA when it comes to timely addressing the concerns of the citizens of ND and the ever
increasing property taxes.

HB1168 initially offered a property tax break of 40% off our property tax liability. However, the
House has taken the initial intent of offering all taxed entities true property tax reform, and
changed it to another bill giving us scraps.

I would encourage you to amend this bill back to the full funding of K-12 and eliminate the 3%
bondage it places on local communities.

Thank you,

Connie Samuelson - Minot



